
JOIN WITH MR. POTATO HEAD TO DRIVE AWAY HUNGER! 
Show your support to help end hunger in RI by purchasing a set of                                           

Mr. Potato Head License Plates for your vehicle 
 

 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Registration/Plate #: __________________ 
 
Name:_______________________________________________________________________ 
Street Address:________________________________________________________________ 
City:______________________________________________ State: _________ Zip:_________ 
Phone:_________________________________   Check One: 3____Cell     ____Home    ____Work 
E-mail Address:_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Payment: 
____I’ve enclosed a check in the amount of $43.50 made payable to the “RI DMV.”  
 
____Please charge my credit card.  Check one: ____MC   ____Visa ____AMEX   ____DIS 

              
Card #:______________________________________   Expiration date: _______ 

                                  Signature: _______________________________________ 
 
Mail to:     Rl DMV Plate Office                                Be sure to include: 
                   600 New London Avenue           ____Completed form 
                   Cranston, RI  02920-3204   ____Copy of current registration 
                                                   ____Payment 
              
Questions?  Please email at dmv.plateoffice@dmv.ri.gov. 
 
Note: DMV will send your Mr. Potato Head license plate in approximately 6-8 weeks. Upon receipt of your new 
plates, please discard your old ones. Do not return them to the DMV as that will result in a cancellation. 

 
For NEW and REPLACEMENT plates: 
 
• Complete the form below. 
• Include a valid copy of your registration. 
• Cost: $43.50 (Includes $20.00 gift to the Food Bank) 
• Mail completed form, payment and registration to the  

RI DMV (address below). 
• All current RI registrations, up to 5 characters, are eligible. 
• Commercial and Combination plates are NOT eligible. 
• 6-character plate registrants may request a “preferred 

plate” by visiting: www.dmv.ri.gov 
 

 


